
 
 

 

 

06 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
The psychology department would like to invite your child to an exciting, grade boosting workshop. 
 
The workshop is provided by Tutor2u at Westfield White City (Vue Cinema) on Thursday 27 March 2025. 
 
Please find a link below for further information. 
https://www.tutor2u.net/workshops/aqa-a-level-psychology-grade-booster 
 
Workshops are designed and delivered by the trusted tutor2u subject teams, all of whom know what students need to 
succeed in the 2025 exams. 
 
Each workshop has four fast-paced, interactive and fun sessions delivered in the cinema screen. You will take away lots 
of great advice on effective exam technique, and a fantastic workshop booklet packed with useful information. 
Plus, you also get an enrolment on the supporting Grade Booster Online course, providing hours of extra help all the way 
to your final exam. 
 
On the morning of Thursday 27 March 2025, the group including a member of staff will meet at East Grinstead train 
station at 9.00am. Each student will be expected to purchase and be responsible for their own train ticket. After the 
workshop, students will be expected to travel back with the group under supervision until they are released at East 
Grinstead Station. The estimated return time is between 4.30 – 5.00pm. 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website. Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £36 which covers the cost of entry, and these can be 
purchased through your My Child at School app. I must, however, tell you that as the school could not bear 
the cost of this trip, it will not take place unless parents, who are able to, are willing to contribute. Could we 
also ask you to complete this google form to give consent for your child to go. 

 
If your child is eligible for financial support from the 16-19 bursary, please contact Mrs Plumb in the sixth form 
office. Further information about the bursary can be found HERE. 
 
We look forward to an educational event and hope you will support your child in joining us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Bethanie Wright 
Psychology CTL 

 
 
 
 

 

https://www.tutor2u.net/workshops/aqa-a-level-psychology-grade-booster
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC-SJ-Policy-Schedule-and-Wording-2024.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFywOZU2NYricUwWiTwyL9rjk--p_Y6dHyllhBBqLwLsA2pA/viewform?usp=header
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/sixth-form/financial-support/

